
Hi. I’m Daniel Squires of Vincent’s Heating & Plumbing. 

With the situation going on, we’re all in this together, and our company 

would like to offer some help to our community. 

The Center for Disease Control now urges us to wear cloth face masks 

when out in public. 

By themselves, cloth masks don’t offer much protection.   

However, by adding a full-size pocket -or pouch - MERV-13 filter material 

can be inserted into the pocket for better protection.   

This is because MERV-13 filter material is rated to capture anything in the 

air down to 0.3 – 1.0 micron in size. 

As our way of helping our community during this Coronavirus emergency, 

Vincent’s Heating & Plumbing is providing FREE MERV-13 face mask 

inserts.  

In addition, we have step-by-step directions for making a cloth face mask 

with a pouch - and how to sanitize them. 

Here is what the MERV-13 mask inserts look like: [show insert] 

And here is a cloth face mask with a pouch: [show mask] 

You can request your FREE MERV-13 inserts - to be mailed - and find the 

info at VHPinc.com. You can also get find us on Facebook or google 

Vincent’s Heating & Plumbing. 

This is offer is limited to 2 inserts per address, while supplies last. 

May God bless and protect you and your family and bring a speedy end to 

this crisis. 

[Put mask on] 


